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Fisher Phillips Names New Managing Partner of Chicago Office

News

10.03.17 

As part of a planned leadership rotation, Steve Miller has been appointed the new Managing Partner

of the Chicago office in place of Craig Annunziata. In the article, "Fisher Phillips Names New

Managing Partner of Chicago Office," the Chicago Tribune reported on this transition.

The article also quotes Fisher Phillips Chairman Roger Quillen stating, "Craig's steadfast leadership

during many years of tumultuous changes in the labor and employment law landscape served our

clients well and has provided a seamless pathway for Steve to build on Craig's success. Steve is a

natural leader who has brought in new clients, provided exceptional legal counsel to our clients, and

mentored young attorneys. Under Miller's leadership, we expect the Chicago office to expand and

provide superior service to our clients."

To read the full article, please visit the Chicago Tribune.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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